
From: Steven Pavia <drstevenpavia@aol.com> 
Date: March 9, 2015 at 11:47:07 AM PDT 
To: tmiller@timmillerassociates.com 

To Whom It May Concern: 
  
I have lived in Monroe for the past 23 years. I've raised two daughters in our wonderful 
Monroe-Woodbury School District, and now Im telling them not to expect to come back 
to start their adult life in Monroe as it will NOT be the same place they grew up in, Also, 
I have a small business that I am concerned will change with a new demographic tilt if 
the annexation and urban housing come into the area.  The explosion of population will 
severely affect my business unless Route 17 Exit 130, Route 208 are widened and 
improved to handle the increase of vehicular traffic.  I feel this has to be addressed by 
the SEQRA review extensively.  I don't only speak for myself, but for the 
business owners in my area as well as homeowners in South Blooming Grove and 
north, as Route 208 is the only access to that area, and traffic is already heavy during 
rush hours. 
  
Thank you 
  
Dr. Steven J Pavia 

 


